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5 March 2020

Dear Parent/Guardian
Year 11 - Mathematics Walkthrough — Week Commencing Monday 9 March 2020

Year 11 students in mathematics often find it difficult knowing how to approach examination papers. To
address this, the Mathematics Faculty have organised a walkthrough of an examination paper.

The event will take place during two mathematics lessons. During each one hour session students will
be guided through examination questions with the support of their mathematics teacher.

We need all students to arrive fully equipped for these sessions. They will need full examination
equipment: calculator, protractor, compass, pen, pencil, ruler and a rubber.

Thank you in advance for your support.

Yours sincerely
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